
 

 Dear Waldorf Community, 

 In celebration of the upcoming 100th year anniversary of Waldorf education, I am 
 pleased to introduce an exciting new website, steinerbnb.com!  

 This site is for anyone who shares in the values of the far reaching Anthroposophic movement.  

 Whether you are traveling to attend an extended training, a weekend conference,  
 to visit a school, work on a farm, or simply for vacation, this site is for you. 

 As a Waldorf class teacher, I found that traveling to trainings or conferences often became 
  cost prohibitive with the price of accommodation of Airbnb or hotels. I also found that  
 while traveling to new places for vacation, I wanted to visit the local Waldorf school and  
 meet like-minded people from the area within which I was traveling.  

 My take away from these experiences was that there must be a way  we can support 
 one another within our larger community,  furthering the connection of our worldwide 
 movement. What better way to do this than by opening our homes to one another at an  
 affordable rate?  
   
 With our growing community now stretching across sixty countries, we  
 have a tremendous opportunity for exploration and connectivity through our shared values.  

 As a new site, we are busy gathering available properties from all over the world at lower  
 costs than what you would find elsewhere. Please consider listing your home, an  
 extra room, or even a sleeping space.  

 Don’t forget to add your name to our newsletter mailing list and to check back from time to  
 time. As our listings grow, so will our site! 

 Warm Regards, 

 Heather Fields & Dan Bramall 

http://steinerbnb.com

